
ROSTERS FOR NEXT WEEK 24/25 August 2019 
 

READERS:  First   Second 
6.00pm:    Sharon Williams   Vicki Muller 
8.00am: Rob Cullen   Tracey Cullen 
 
ACOLYTE/   6.00pm:  John McRae  
SENIOR SERVER:  8.00am: Trish Saines 
 
ALTAR SERVERS: 6pm:  Sarah McDonald, Sophie Moloney 
     Dom Moran 
8.00am:  Grace Taylor, Eliza Taylor 
     
PLANNED GIVING:  Pat Sewell / Brian Hislop 
 
CHURCH CLEANERS:   Hennessy Cath Coll & Team 10 
CHILDREN’S LITURGY:  HCC Leadership Team 
CHURCH OPEN/CLOSE: Barb & Ross King (August 2019)  
LAWN/GARDEN ROSTER: M Minehan/M Bolger (Aug‘19) 
MAINTENANCE: Michael Keir & Silvio Livolsi (Aug 2019) 
Contact for Maintenance:  Don Smith - (0427) 410-422 
 
GRIEF & BEREAVEMENT:  Trish Saines (August 2019)  
LINEN ROSTER:   Rachel Minehan  
 

ROSARY STATUE: Mr & Mrs Don Smith, 36 Toompang St. 
NEXT:  Helen Fowler, 8 Nasmyth Street 
 
EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS OF HOLY COMMUNION 
6.00pm:  Mark Birks    Dianne McGregor 
8.00am: Ursula Sewell 

St. Mary’s Parish, Young  
   We sincerely acknowledge the traditional owners of this land, the Wiradjuri people 

20th Sunday in Ordinary Time - 18 August 2019 
 

      IN EMERGENCY ONLY - FR. TOM (0408) 623 303 
 
         Parish Priest:   Fr Tom Thornton PP  
        Office Hours:      Tuesday to Friday  (9.30 am  - 1.30 pm) 
          Phone:  (02) 6382 2222    Fax: (02) 6382 2667 
  Office Address:   Campbell St., YOUNG  NSW  2594   (P.O.BOX 6) 
  Email:  young@cg.org.au       Web site:  www.cg.org.au/young 

 

RECENTLY DECEASED:  Beryl Smith, Lorna  
Wakeling - Rylstone (Sister of Ann Symons), Una  
Newham, Marilyn Evers (formerly of Young, died in 
Bundanoon), Mary Dixon, Dulcie McDonell, Shirley 
Laundess, Maureen Sam, Jane Robertson, Felicity 
McMahon (Daughter of Cathy and John - Bathurst) 

 
FOOD BANK 

(Roster for August 2019 - GROUP  1) 
For further information, please feel free to contact  either Louise on 

(0484) 596 998 or Mary-Louise (Tootsie) on (0429) 811 081. 

NEXT WEEK’S READINGS:  Is 66: 18-21; 
Hebrews 12: 5-7, 11-13; Luke 13: 22-30 

OPEN CHURCH - Parishioners can enter the body of 
the church any time for prayer during daylight hours 
through the main glass doors at the back of the Church. 
 
WEEKDAY MASSES 
  
Tue. 20th Aug:   8.00am Mass in Chapel 
   12.30 Mass at Boorowa   
Wed.21st Aug:  8.00am Mass in Chapel 
   10.00am Mass at Grenfell 
Thu. 22nd Aug:   8.00am Mass in Chapel 
    11.00am Mass at Boorowa 
Fri.  23rd Aug: 8.00am Mass in Chapel  
   9.30am Mass at SCC (YRV) 
Sat. 24th Aug: 9.30 - 10.00am Reconciliation  
    6.00pm Vigil Mass at Young 
   6.00pm Vigil Mass at Boorowa 
Sun. 25th Aug: 8.00am Mass at Young (NOTE) 
   9.30am Mass at Grenfell (NOTE) 
 
NB:A Funeral Mass usually replaces a Weekday Mass 
 
VOCATIONS PRAYER GROUP: 8.30am in Chapel Thu 
 
BAPTISMS: During Masses on the second Sat/Sun. 
of month- Ring Office first for all Baptism enquiries 
 
CHRISTIAN MEDITATION:  (IN RECESS) 
 
ADORATION: 4.00pm to 5.00pm in the Chapel Fri. 
 
WEDDINGS:  By appointment at least 6 mths notice. 
 

ADORATION 
Please be advised that Adoration in the Chapel is  

from 4-00pm to 5-00pm on Fridays. 

PLEASE EMAIL ANY MESSAGES FOR THE BULLETIN TO 
THE PARISH OFFICE NO LATER THAN 1-.30 PM  WED. 
AS THIS IS THE CLOSE OFF TIME FOR ALL ENTRIES. 

ST VINCENT DE PAUL MEETING IN AUGUST 2019 
St Vincent de Paul meetings will be held at the  

Conference Room in the St Vinnies Centre.  
The date for the next Meeting is Monday, 19th  

August at 6-00pm.  
(NOTE NEW TIME) 

CHRISTIAN MEDITATION 
Please be advised that Christian Meditation will be  
TAKING A RECESS UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE.  

Sorry for any inconvenience.   

 
READER ROSTER 

 
The Reader Roster is about to be prepared for the 
period of September to December 2019. 
 
New Readers: If you would like to become a reader 
and be included in this new roster, please email 
jade.presser@cg.catholic.edu.au or contact the  
Parish office for further information. 
 
Current Readers: Thank you for your continued 
service in this ministry. Please email Jade with any 
dates that you are unavailable during this period 
by Tuesday, 20th August. 

LINEN ROSTER 
Please be advised that an amended  Linen Roster has been 
prepared and copies are at the back of the church for  
collection. A big thank you to our volunteers for your ongoing 
support of the church. 

WEBSITE 
Please feel free to check out our information  

and Bulletins on the Website.   
Just go to: cg.org.au/young, and download view  

for the latest Bulletins etc. 

ST MARY’S PARISH LAWN ROSTER 
 

If anyone is interested or know of anyone that would 
like to join the Lawn Roster, could you please contact 
Damian Minehan on either (0407) 211-971 or email: 

djminehan@bigpond.com 
We would love some extra people for this roster. 

NOTE FOR DIARY  
 
Commencing weekend of Saturday, 28th and  
Sunday, 29th September weekend Mass times will 
be resuming previous times. 
 
Saturday - 6-00pm Vigil at Boorowa and  
   6-00pm Vigil at Young 
Sunday  - 9-00am at Young and Grenfell 
 
Please note it is September it starts! 
 

 
NEW CLERGY 

 
Two new priests have been appointed to the  
parishes of Young, Boorowa and Grenfell.  
They are: 
 
Fr James Onoja - Parish Pastor 
Fr Praveen Paul - Associate Pastor 
 
Fr James and Fr Praveen have been in our diocese 
for four years. Fr James hails from Nigeria and has 
been working in Cooma. Fr Praveen is from India 
and has been working in Tuggeranong Parish. 
 
We warmly welcome them. 
 
They will commence their ministry on the weekend 
of the 28th - 29th September, 2019. 

FLOWER ROSTER 
 

Please be advised that an amended Flower Roster has been 
prepared and copies are at the back of the church for  
collection. A big thank you to our volunteers for your ongoing 
support of the church. Any new volunteers are quite welcome. 

MERCY ASSOCIATES MEETING 
 

The next meeting of Mercy Associates will be  
held on Monday, 19th August at 11-00am in  

the Parish Centre. 
 

Special guests will be some Hennessy students who 
have recently returned from their Cambodia trip. 

 
All are welcome to attend. 

 
PLANNED GIVING ENVELOPES 

 
Planned Giving Envelopes are available at the back 

of the church for the new financial year. 
(Please pick up a white set of weekly envelopes 

{with any number on it} or yellow envelopes for 
Quarterly/Half Yearly/Yearly giving,  

that you require). 
(We’re using old envelopes, so please write NEW 

DATES on ALL envelopes). 
 

Alternatively, please call into the office or collect a 
form at the back of the church if you would like to 

give by Direct Debit instead. 
 

Thank you for your continued support to  
the church. 

FAREWELL FOR FR TOM 
 
 

St Mary’s Parish Council proposes that we have a  
dinner and farewell function to honour Fr Tom’s  

service to our community after his last Vigil Mass in 
Young on Saturday, 14th September that evening  

at Hennessy Hall. 
 

We are asking that people provide a hot dish,  
casserole or platter to contribute to the meal. 
The Parish Council will provide rice, pasta,  

hot chips and bread rolls. 
The items can be dropped off at the Parish Centre  

before Mass on the 14th September and will be kept in 
ovens until serving. 

 
Please complete, tear off  and drop your reply slip below 
in the box at the back of the church by 8th September. 

 
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -   

 
I/we ……………………………………………. .. will be  

 
attending and will bring ...…..…………….………….…  

 
for dinner.  CONTACT NO: …………………………….. 


